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News from Reach for the Stars Affiliates
Junior Achievement Plans Move to St. Paul

Junior Achievement of the 
Upper Midwest announced a 

campaign to move the organization’s 
headquarters from Maplewood to 
the more centrally located Midway 
neighborhood in St. Paul. The Let’s 
Build campaign will enable JAUM to 
double the number of students served 
by its on-site experiential programs 
from 17,000 to 34,000. The campaign 
will also grow the Junior Achievement 
Foundation of the Upper Midwest, 
providing the organization with 
funding to meet new demands for 
program expansion, operating needs, 
technology upgrades and the ability to 
continue providing programs to local 
schools at little or no cost.

JAUM has purchased an existing 
building at 1745 University Ave W. in 
St. Paul, which will be redesigned and 
refurbished to meet its specific needs. 
The building will house three premier 
learning labs: JAUM’s existing JA BizTown 
and JA Finance Park programs and the 
first-of-its-kind JA Innovation Incubator. 

JA BizTown is an interactive free-
market facility where students in 
grades 4–6 simulate becoming 
business leaders, consumers, workers 
and citizens for a day. 

JA Finance Park teaches middle and 
high school students about personal 
finance and career exploration through 
classroom lessons and culminates in a 
day-long simulation. 

JA Innovation Incubator will encourage 
high school students to cultivate their 
entrepreneurial interests and develop 
relationships, talents and skills to build 
self-confidence. Students will have 
access to state-of-the-art technology 
including a digital business start-up 
platform and the opportunity to learn 
from local entrepreneurs.

The relocation campaign has received 
support from businesses and city 
leaders in both St. Paul and Minneapolis. 
Students from throughout the metro 
area, as well as from Greater Minnesota, 
will benefit from the programs housed 
in the new facility. The urban location 
and proximity to light-rail and bus 
transportation will make the new facility 
more convenient for students during in-
school and after-school programs.

To date, more than $11 million of the 
total $20 million has been raised by 
private donations. The campaign, now in 
the public phase, will continue to accept 
gifts of any amount. Gifts can be made 
in support of the building or directed to 
the foundation. There are also limited 
opportunities for sponsorship of the 
various shops that comprise JA BizTown 
and JA Finance Park.

“As we’ve experienced continued 
growth in our on-site programs, we 
needed to find a larger home that 
was more convenient to schools and 
students. We were fortunate to find a 
central location that can accommodate 

our needs and future growth,” said Gina 
Blayney, JAUM president and CEO. 

Nearly 10,000 JAUM volunteers, 
composed primarily of business 
professionals, teach more than 
163,000 students in grades K–12 about 
managing money, succeeding in the 
workforce and starting businesses that 
strengthen the economy.

In collaboration with the education and 
business communities, JA programs 
are a proven connection for students 
between what they learn in school 
and how it is applied in the real world, 
thereby enhancing the relevance of 
their classroom learning and increasing 
their understanding of the value of 
staying in school. Every child who is 
better prepared for life becomes a 
stronger contributor to communities, 
businesses and the economy. 

In a recent survey, 84% of JA alumni 
indicated that JA enabled them to 
connect what they learned in the 
classroom to real life and 67% said that 
JA made them realize the importance 
of staying in school. 

To learn more about the Let’s Build 
campaign, or to make a secure online 
donation, visit letsbuild.jaum.org.

L–R: lead gift donors Jim and Pat Hemak, JAUM President Gina Blayney, 
St. Paul City Council President Russ Stark, St. Paul Mayor Chris Coleman

Rendering of future JAUM building in St. Paul
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News from Reach for the Stars Affiliates (continued)

World Savvy Classrooms Program Recruiting Teachers

World Savvy is currently recruiting teachers to participate in the 
World Savvy Classrooms program for the 2017–2018 school year. 

This program provides a model and professional learning opportunities 
for teachers to integrate global competence into their curriculum through 
student inquiry, project-based learning and design thinking. Each teacher 
will receive one-on-one coaching that supports them through the 
implementation process.

World Savvy, a national education nonprofit founded in 2002, works with 
K–12 students, teachers and education leaders to embed global competence 
as a lens for teaching and learning. World Savvy’s goal is to make teaching and 
learning relevant for a changing world. To do this, students examine global 
issues with relevance in their local communities, and design and implement 
projects that seek solutions for these complex challenges.

For more information about the program or to register your classroom, 
visit http://www.worldsavvy.org/world-savvy-classrooms/ or contact info@
worldsavvy.org with the name and location of your school or district 
expressing your interest in World Savvy.

Students participate in a design thinking challenge.

World Savvy Classrooms culminates with a celebration 
of student work held each spring with students from 
across the metro area.

Minnesota Future Problem Solving Program Kicks Off a New Year

After another exciting and successful Future Problem 
Solving season, the program is getting ready to kick off a 

new year. To enhance programming in the 2017–2018 season 
additional features have been added:

•	 Improved materials and increased training opportunities
FPS is excited to share their new training materials and 
workshops including new coach mentoring; Advanced, 
Scenario and Community Problem Solving coaches’ 
training; and parent and student workshops. Workshop 
scheduling was also adjusted to reduce teachers’ student 
contact time and for FPS to kick off their season earlier. To 
learn more, visit http://bit.ly/2wbETT9.

•	 Increased student opportunities
To meet the needs of verbal learners, Scenario 
Performance will provide an opportunity for students to 
show and tell their vision of the future on selected topics. 
As this option grows, FPS hopes students will want to share 
in multiple languages.

•	 Growing the Evaluation Team
Contact Adam Schoh, evaluation director, at (651) 283-0692 for more information. 

Hundreds of volunteers are needed each year to make the FPS competitions successful. One growing need is to increase 
the number of Presentation of Action Plan judges. These are the people who judge the Global Issues Problem Solving oral 
presentations/skits the students perform following their written work on competition day. The goal is to have all judges be 
people who have no direct connection with the students, allowing parents and coaches to watch their students perform. 
If you know anyone who would be good at this job or was involved in FPS but is no longer, email executive director Cheryl 
Whitesitt at Cheryl@mnfpsp.org.

To learn about the 2017–2018 topics, calendar and much more, visit www.mnfpsp.org. 

Forestview Middle School, Brainerd. International Champions for 
Presentation of Action Plan in the GIPS competition. 
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Minnesota Academic Decathlon® and Pentathlon

Looking for an academic program that promotes individual and team 
success? Teaches students about a wide range of subjects while they learn 

college and life skills?

Consider starting an Academic Decathlon®  or Pentathlon team in your school or 
district today! Promote academic growth and excellence for students in grades 
9-12 (Decathlon) and 6-8 (Pentathlon) by adding this premier competition to 
your school/district. Your students will benefit by participating in this national 
scholastic competition for junior high and high school students. Participation 
in Academic Decathlon® and Academic Pentathlon®:

•	 Promotes use of higher-level thinking skills
•	 Prepares students for college and life skills
•	 Fosters individual accountability/growth
•	 Provides students with dynamic group/team interaction
•	 Supports team spirit and the sense of belonging
•	 Enables personal pride and success

Participation in Academic Decathlon®  and Academic Pentathlon® 
changes the lives of students and offers them the opportunity to experience the rigors of team and individual competition. The 
curriculum addresses a number of national content and curriculum standards and tests students of all skill levels. Academic 
Decathlon consists of 10 events: economics, math, science, social science, literature, art, music, essay, speech and interview. 
Academic Pentathlon consists of five events: literature, mathematics, fine arts, science and social studies. Both teams consist of 
nine students: Three  “A” or honor students, three “B” or scholastic students, and three “C” or varsity students and alternates. 

Teams advance through local, regional and state levels 
of competition. In many schools, the state competition 
team is determined in the winter or early spring, thus 
allowing more than nine students to be involved in each 
school’s program until the final team is selected. The 
state champions compete in the national finals. Most 
competitions, except for Academic Decathlon® state 
and national competitions  and Academic Pentathlon® 
national competition, take place online in a virtual testing 
environment so there is no travel required for teams!

The theme for the 2017–2018 Academic Decathlon®  and 
Pentathlon season is Africa. 

Visit www.mnscsc.org/decathlon  or www.mnscsc.org/
pentathlon for a complete list of fees and deadlines.
Contact Minnesota state director Joyce Swenson to get 
started: 507-389-5107 or jswenson@mnscsc.org.

News from Reach for the Stars Affiliates (continued)

FEATURING TOM HOLLAND IN THE ROLE OF PETER 
PARKER/SPIDER-MAN, WHO IS NOT ONLY A WEB-SLINGING 

SUPER HERO, BUT ALSO AN ACADEMIC DECATHLETE! CHECK IT 
OUT IN THEATERS NOW!

UNITED STATES ACADEMIC 
DECATHLON® IS THE PREMIER 
SCHOLASTIC COMPETITION FOR 
HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS. 

CONTACT YOUR STATE DIRECTOR 
TO START A TEAM NOW!

www.usad.org

MN
MINNESOTA ACADEMIC DECATHLON ®

®

The recently released “Spider-Man: Homecoming” 
movie adds additional excitement to decathlon 
this year. The film features Peter Parker as a 
decathlete on his way to the national competition 
in Washington, D.C. Encourage your students to 
see this exciting movie that highlights the merits 
of Academic Decathlon®, the premier scholastic 
competition for high school students!
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News from Reach for the Stars Affiliates (continued)

Join LifeSmarts!

LifeSmarts is a free, national consumer literacy program 
that helps students learn and practice 21st century skills in 

communication, literacy and practical applications in the areas of 
personal finance, consumer rights and responsibilities, health and 
safety, technology and the environment.

This curriculum-based program complements school programs 
already in place or can be used as an activity with groups, clubs 
or community organizations. LifeSmarts provides students the 
opportunity to acquire skills and knowledge to help evaluate risks 
and make informed decisions. It encourages critical thinking, instills 
confidence and leadership skills, exposes students to new experiences, and allows 
them to create friendships with teammates and other students across the nation.

Teams of four students access online resources and practice competitions on 
monthly topics. Quizzes are open throughout the month for easy access by the 
team and prizes are awarded to teams throughout the season.

To learn more about LifeSmarts, visit www.mnscsc.org/student/lifesmarts or www.
lifesmarts.org. Team registration and competitions are open September to January 
with qualifying teams advancing to the state tournament in early February.

Willow River High School Wildcats (left) and LCWM (right) work on their 
team problem.

Teams from Le Sueur Henderson and Willow River 
High School get ready for competition.



The Exchange
Fall 2017 • Vol. 13 • Issue 1

The Exchange is a publication 
of Synergy & Leadership 
Exchange (Synergy). Synergy 
is a non-profit organization 
dedicated to fostering 
collaboration to advance 
the development of ethical 
citizens, providing educational 
resources, and celebrating 
achievement and best 
practices in Minnesota schools, 
businesses and communities.

To become a member of 
Synergy & Leadership Exchange 
or to make a donation, please 
visit our website and click on 
“Membership.” 

Synergy is a qualified 501(c)(3). 
Join or donate today to celebrate, 
educate and collaborate!

Wanda Sommers Wall, Executive Director
Joyce Swenson, Editor
Elyse Anderson, Assistant Editor

Synergy & Leadership Exchange
2075 Lookout Drive

North Mankato, MN 56003
Website: www.synergyexchange.org

Email: synergy@synergyexchange.org
Phone: 507.389.2461

Fax: 507.389.1772

@SynergyExchange

fb.com/SynergyExchange

Calendar of Events
September  2017

1 • Schools of Character Application Opens
1 • Minnesota Promising Practices Application Opens
1 • Minnesota Ethical Leadership Award Nominations Open

13 • Character Day 2017

October 2017
5 • Schools of Character Application Workshop – North Mankato

12 • Schools of Character Application Workshop – Roseville
21-22 • National Forum on Character Education

December 2017
1 • Minnesota Ethical Leadership Award Nomination Deadline
8 • Schools of Character Application Deadline
8 • WEM Outstanding Educator Award Nomination Deadline

January  2018
19 • WEM Outstanding Educator Award Application Deadline
26 • Minnesota Schools/Districts of Character Announced

February 2018
2 • WEM Outstanding Educator Award Pre-Screen Panel Begins
9 • Minnesota Ethical Leadership Award Application Deadline

16 • Minnesota Promising Practices Award Application Deadline
23 • WEM Blue Ribbon Panel

March 2018
• Gathering of Champions Nominations Open
• WEM State Honorees Announced

30 • Minnesota Ethical Leadership Award Announced
30 • Minnesota Promising Practice Award Honorees Announced
31 • Gathering of Champions Logo Contest Submission Deadline

April 2018
• Gathering of Champions Logo Contest Winner Announced 

May 2018
WEM Regional Honorees Announced

19 WEM Awards Brunch
24 Character Recognition Awards Ceremony

For more information on these and other activities from Synergy & Leadership Exchange, 
visit www.synergyexchange.org

http://www.synergyexchange.org
mailto:synergy@synergyexchange.org
http://fb.com/SynergyExchange
http://www.synergyexchange.org

